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You don't often get email from taylor.warsek@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

We would like Acting Chief Patterson to be appointed to this position, but we also want the
city to fund body cameras and increased police positions to be approved by the mayor and
council. That we spend money on all of the mayor's pet projects and not fund the police
department with cameras and adequate staff to enforce speeding is an embarrassment to our
city and we believe the reason we have experienced so much turnover in the position.

Rick Taylor/Linda Warsek 1118 Risser rd Madison
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